
What do you think? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary pupils questionnaire. 

We want to know what you as pupils think about increasing the number 
of children who can attend Ysgol Treferthyr and having a new school 

built on another site. 

Gwynedd Council is carrying out a statutory consultation process on the proposal to 
increase the capacity of Ysgol Treferthyr to 150 and move the school to a new site 

on 1 September 2023. 

1. How do you feel about having a bigger school? (Tick one box) 

 

2.  How do you feel about the school moving to a new location in   

 Criccieth? 

 

c

Any other comments? 



 

 

 

 

3. What are the important things to you about having a new 
school? 
 

4.  Do you have any concerns about this? 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this 
questionnaire.  

We will consider your responses as part of the consultation.  
If you would like to add more comments, please use another sheet. 

 


